

Hamilton Virtual School Newsletter

June 2025

Mary Wilkinson, Principal | mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us



You can get your picture taken for a student ID (not required), pick up chrome books (full time), BookShark or Edmentum materials, and meet some of our staff.

Bookshark/Chromebook Return Days

June 3rd-5th: 8:00-2:00

June 9th 2:00-7:00

June 10th-12th 9:00-2:00

Please return materials to Sandyview Learning Center.



<u>Dates to Remember</u> <u>June 6th</u> : Last Day of School--please have all work turned in by 5:00 PM.

June 30: Electives close. Please make your selections soon!

August 15th: Orientation at Sandyview

September 2, 3, 4: 1st Day of Bookshark hybrid and on campus elective classes.

October 2nd: Picture Make up Day

April 30-May 1, 2026 HVS Theater class productions

HVS does not have regular office hours in the summer.
The best way to reach us is through email.
mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us jdeters@hamiltonschools.us theap@hamiltonschools.us mdekkinga@hamiltonschools.us



Hamilton Virtual School Newsletter

June 2025

Mary Wilkinson, Principal | mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us



School of Choice Window closes
June 6th. Please be in contact
with Jill Deters if you are a new
family and need more information.

Do you have NEW full time students OR new ON CAMPUS students at HVS? State law requires immunizations to be up to date OR a waiver be on file at your county's health department. If you need a waiver for your child, you will need to make an appointment with the health department. Please call this summer so you are all set when school begins.

We are excited to offer a Young Five's program next year. This will be for Hybrid and fully Virtual Bookshark students. Students in Young 5's will have a different curriculum than the Kindergarten students. Please contact Trisha Heap for more details.

Who Do I Contact?

Partnership questions, Final Forms, Registration: Jill Deters jdeters@hamiltonschools.us

BookShark

Trisha Heap theap@hamiltonschools.us, mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us

Subscription Kits: Jenna Chisholm jchishol@hamiltonschools.us

Secretary: Madalyne Dekkinga mdekkinga@hamiltonschools.us









To celebrate a great year of learning and the beginning of summer, elementary students read with friends in hammocks, played relay games, and the middle/high schoolers spent a day at the lake.

Have a fun summer! We will see you in September!







